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August 19, 2022 

Dear Middle School Monument Academy Families, 

We have come to the end of the first week of school, and it has been great to see students in the 

building again engaging in learning, meeting up with their friends, making new friends, and watching the 

athletic teams start to enter their athletic season.   

We have events coming up soon, and we want to communicate them with. 

- August 23rd will be school picture day.   

- August 26th will be our Middle School Back to School Bash.  This will be from 1:00-3:00, and the 

cost will be $3.00.  There will be yard games and music.  Also, we will have snacks and sodas for 

sale. 

- August 26th PTO’s Rocky Mountain Vibes Fundraiser will be held.  For every ticket sold, $5 will be 

contributed to MA East PTO. The game starts at 6:30. Make sure to stay afterwards for the 

fireworks show. 

There have been some issues with student schedules, and the administration is appreciative of the 

patience you have shown the team to make sure that schedules are fixed for the students.  The 

administration team is moving as quickly as possible to support students with these changes, and they 

should be completed by the end of the day on Monday.  The opportunity to request a schedule change 

will conclude on August 26th.   

Friendly reminders when it comes to pick up and drop off.  Make sure that you drive all the way to the 

front of the line, which is towards the southwest part of the parking lot.  This affords us the opportunity 

to a have a greater number of students dropped off at one time.  If you are parking your vehicle, you 

must use the cross walk for safety purposes.  We ask when picking up and dropping off your students 

that you do so in the designated areas.  Having students meet at different parts of the building provides 

a safety risk as there is no supervision of students in these areas. 

Once again, we look forward to partnering with you in the upcoming school year.  If you need assistance 

with your student’s education, please make sure to reach out to the Monument Academy team. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Collin Vinchattle    Angela Duca 


